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  14th February 2025  

Celebrate Reading at Our Scholastic Travelling Book Fair 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Travelling Book Fair will be arriving in school next month, with hundreds of new children’s books to 
browse and buy. 

Come and join us 

Where: In the reception area of the office. 

When: Tues 18th, Weds 19th, Thurs 20th,  Fri 21st and Mon 24th March between 3pm and 3.45pm daily. 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices under £5, there’s sure to be 
a book for everyone, ages range from 0 to 11+.  Scholastic books are very competitively priced and often 
cheaper than other online retailers. 

This is a great way to celebrate World Book Day and spend your World Book Day token (only one per child), 
whilst also earning 25% commission for our school. Every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for 
our library and classrooms.  

We will also be running a colouring competition “colour your own book mark” for the chance of winning a 
£5 gift voucher to spend at the book fair.  The book mark will be sent home for your child to complete. Please 
make sure that your child’s name and class are clearly written on the back of the book mark. The closing 
date for completed book marks will be Thursday 6th March for judging to take place.  All book marks will be 
on display in the school office area for the duration of the book fair. 

If you can’t make it to our Book Fair you are able to view the bookshop via the link on our school website 
Solent Infant School - Scholastic Shop. Don’t forget any books purchased online can be delivered to school, 
this will be free of charge.  

Payment options will be cash (correct amount if possible), debit/credit card or by QR code. Please note that 
QR code payments are not compatible with Apple Pay or PayPal. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Scholastic Book Fair. 

The Office Team 
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